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August 31, 2004

Mr. Harry Barseghian
Harry’s Auto Body, Inc.
1013 S. La Brea Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90019

Dear Mr. Barseghian:

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL NATIONAL POLLUTANT DISCHARGE
ELIMINATION SYSTEM (NPDES) PERMIT – HARRY’S AUTO BODY INC., 1023 AND 1027 S.
REDONDO BOULEVARD, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA (NPDES NO. CAG994002, CI–
8331)

In our letter dated November 28, 2001, we determined that the subject discharge is regulated
under Order No. 97-043, General NPDES and Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges of
Treated Groundwater from Construction and Project Dewatering to Surface Waters in Coastal
Watersheds of Los Angeles and Ventura Counties, which also serves as your NPDES permit.

We have received and reviewed your letter dated August 12, 2004, submitted by EP
Associates, informing the Regional Board that your discharge of groundwater has ceased at the
above-referenced site.  Therefore, the NPDES permit is no longer needed. On August 30,
2004, Board staff inspected the site and verified that there is no discharge of groundwater to
the storm drain.  Since there is no discharge, coverage under Board Order No. 97-043 for the
subject site is hereby terminated except for enforcement purposes.

If you have any questions, please contact Raul Medina at (213) 620-2160.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Bishop
Interim Executive Officer

cc: See attached mailing list
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Mailing List

Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9, Permit Section  (WTR-5)
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Services, Division of Ecological Services
NOAA, National Marine Fisheries Service
Michael Lauffer, Office of Chief Counsel, State Water Resources Control Board
Bob Rinker, Permit Fee Unit, SWRCB
California Department of Fish and Game, Marine Resources, Region 5
California Department of Health Services, Environmental Branch
Los Angeles County, Department of Public Works, Waste Management Division
Los Angeles County, Department of Health Services
City Manager, City of Los Angeles
Vahan Hovnanian, EP Associates
Lee Solomon, Tetratech


